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     As the local Saskatchewan chapter we continued to pay for coffees at our get 

togethers the first Wednesday of the month at Theo Bill's restaurant here in Regina. 

These run September thru May and we take a break for the summer months.  

     This year the 20 year association had a lunch get together known as the "Spring 

Fling" on May 27.  This was for all members of the PNA as well as all other retirees and 

current long term staff members. The regional PNA supported our PNA members with a 

$10.00 subsidy to help offset the cost of the lunch.  
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